Downes Peter HQ-FOI

From: #HQ-CSD Freedom of Information

Sent: 10 August 2015 10:01

To: Kiernan Frances HQ-FOI; Downes Peter HQ-FOI
Subject: FW: FOI Request re Visit of Prince Charles to Sligo

From: Declan Bree
Sent: 08 August 2015 17:29

To: #HQ-CSD Freedom of Information

Subject: FOI Request re Visit of Prince Charles to Sligo

The Freedom of Information Officer
Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade
Dublin

A Chara

I wish to be provided with copies of all records/documents/notes /correspondence, in the period April 2nd 2015
to date, which the Department has in its possession, regarding any application which the Department received
from Sligo County Council, seeking assistance financial and otherwise in respect of the visit of Prince Charles

to Sligo.

I am seeking this information under the Freedom of Information Act

Thanking you.
Is mise
DECLAN BREE
RECEIVED
1 High Street
Sligo 18 AUG 2015
FOI and
Protecti
8™ August 2015 Data Protection



